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Andrea Gyger

From: Sherry Allen <allen@nbcc.org>

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 11:11 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Charitable Solicitations--Comment

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the rulemaking relating to 8 CCR 1505-9.  I would echo other comments 

about a six month extension as we also experience low priority scheduling of non-profit audits, and routinely have to file 

for maximum extension.  It would also be a tremendous savings of resources to meet reporting requirements through 

the 990 submission.  The savings would allow us to dedicate even more charitable donations to our programs instead of 

having to pay for the added time required for administration. 

  

Many thanks, 

  

Sherry 

Sherry L. Allen, MEd, NCC, CCMHC, LPC, GPC  
Executive Director 
NBCC Foundation 
3 Terrace Way 
Greensboro, NC, USA  27403 
336.547.0607 
Fax: 336.547.0017 
allen@nbcc.org 
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